
 
 

COMUNICADO 

 

ERSE to set up Biomethane Working Group and 

launches questionnaire for interested parties 

 

ERSE - the Energy Services Regulatory Authority - is to set up a working group to analyse the 

regulatory challenges arising from the biomethane incorporation into the gas sector, as part of 

the implementation of the Biomethane Action Plan (BAP).  

The biomethane incorporation into the National Gas System (SNG) is one of the BAP goals and is 

recognised by many as a fundamental step towards the gas sector decarbonisation. To this end, 

it is important to study different logistical and market participation models in order to establish 

regulatory conditions and rules within ERSE's remit enabling and facilitate the biomethane 

incorporation into the SNG.  

This working group is aligned with the strategy of promoting the renewable origin or low carbon 

content gases injection into gas networks and coexists and connects with the ‘Monitoring and 

Coordination Group for the Biomethane Action Plan 2024-2040’, already set up by government 

order. 

ERSE seek feedback from operators of the National Gas System's infrastructures, the biomethane 

production projects promoters and all the organisations and agents interested in this issue in 

order to identify the regulatory barriers and map out the solutions that will make the BAP's 

recommendations and the goals of national energy policy viable.  

To this end, was drawn up a questionnaire for all interested parties, which can be answered until 

3rd July 2025 via this link. 

ERSE plans to organise a working session at a later date, where it will present a summary of the 

received responses and mark the Working Group start. 

 

   Lisbon, 17th June 2025 

https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/ERSEBiometano2025

